



Northside Road, Bradford, BD7 2AN Phone: 01274 089910 Email: info@dixonska.com www.dixonska.com Principal: Richard Wilson

7 October 2024

## Dear families,

I have received a few letters of complaint regarding the parking situation at DKA. Please could you take a moment to read the following to ensure we are maintaining the safety of all of our students.

- Do not park in the ZIG ZAG hatchings outside of school this rule applies to all parents regardless of disability or reason, this is for the safety of every child
- Keep the double yellow lines clear
- Ensure pavements, driveways and pedestrian access points are kept clear
- Ensure emergency vehicles would be able to get past if needed
- Adhere to local parking restrictions
- Turn off your engine when parked engines left idling contribute to air pollution
- Behave in a manner than is respectful towards others including pedestrians and local residents
- Park further away from school if possible, rather than double parking or parking illegally

Please be mindful of other road users and residents of the local area, respecting their property and rights.

Thank you for your support in this matter.

Kind regards

Mr Richard P Wilson Principal